



NOTICE
9 March 2016
Let us make our city “Clean & Green”

Let us live green and clean….. 

All financial aid recipients are advised to take part in the “Road Cleaning Program” to be held on Friday, 11/3/2016 at 8:00 am sharp.  I would request you to confirm your presence in the program by signing up and accompany me in the journey. Please note that, your confirmation will help me to ensure your comfortable accommodation in the bus with breakfast, lunch, T-shirt & caps etc. 

 

If you really love your city, your institution and care about your glory, please come and signup in person OR you can SMS your Name, ID and Cell number to:

0173-0435009  or   0177-7768095.

Thank you. 




_______________________


Jafar Iqbal Russell


Deputy Director, 


Financial Aid Office & �Member Secretary, Working Committee for 24 Years of Glory Celebration
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